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ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
St Kew Parish Hall 

Tuesday 25th April 2017 
7.30 pm 

 
 

Members of the public are welcome to attend. 
 
 

A G E N D A 
 

 
 
1. Welcome and apologies for absence 
 
2. To confirm and sign the Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting on 5th May 2015  
 
3. Matters Arising 
 
4. Chairman’s Report 
 
5. Devon and Cornwall Police Report 
 
6. County Councillors Address 
 
7. Public Discussion 

 
 



 1
 

 ST KEW PARISH COUNCIL 
Chairman: Cllr Richard Godden 

Clerk: Cindy Powell, 6 Greenhill Villas, Wadebridge PL27 6HN 
Tel: 01208 815591 Email: clerk@stkewparish.org.uk 

www.stkewparish.org.uk 
 

 

 
Minutes of St Kew Annual Parish Meeting held on Tuesday 3rd May 2016 at 7.30 pm in 
St Kew Parish Hall 
 
Present:  Chairman Cllrs R Godden  

   Cllrs J Lethbridge, T Mott, J Rowe, J Rickard, S Liddiard 
  
Apologies for absence : Cllrs A Godden, R Hawken and County Councillor Knightley  
 
Absent: Cllr Finnemore 
 
The invited guests were  PCSO  Drennan and County Councillor Andy Penny 
 
One member of the public was present 
 
To confirm and sign the Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting Tuesday 5th May 2015 
 
Proposed by Cllr J Rowe and seconded by Cllr Mott it was AGREED that the Minutes of this 
meeting be a true and accurate record.  
 
Matters Arising 
 
There were no matters arising 
  
Chairmans Report 
Councillor Richard Godden thanked his fellow Councillors for their support during the past 
year, which has been reasonably uneventful. Support has been given to several organisations 
in the parish in the form of grants, but is suffering as a result as a result of budgetary 
restraints from Cornwall Council. The winter weather has resulted in even more potholes this 
year and despite constant reporting to Highways they have been very slow in repair, if at all.  
He also thanked PCSO Claire Drennan for her constant supports for the Parish and her 
sterling efforts with the implementation of the radar screening of traffic at St Kew Highway 
 
Devon and Cornwall Police Report – PCSO Drennan 
Crime figures for the year were given as 24 crimes of which 10 were detected and 2 ongoing                                   
She reported that retiring police would not be replaced and only one officer to cover the area. 
She therefore urged all to report whatever they need to, even though it may be an arduous 
task, and help the police to maintain a safe area to live in. 
 
Cornwall Councillors Reports. 
County Councillor Penny gave a breakdown of the structure of Cornwall Council and this 
years’ budget. He said that Community network panels are being asked to take more 
responsibility something that is not always possible within the confines of parish expenditure. 
Open questioning followed and improvements to public transport, education and 
repercussions from the implemented living wage were discussed. 
 
Public Discussion 
No subjects were raised 
 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 20.15 
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